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Over the past five years Dental Health Funds  
have steadily reduced the range of treatments 
that members can claim.  At the same time, the 
qualifying period for many of the more expensive 
treatments are being extended.

The result is that members are progressively getting 
less value for their dental insurance dollars.

But there are alternatives to these tight 
restrictions. These are alternatives that enable you 
to choose who treats you, where you are treated 
and ensure you have all treatment  options 
available when you need them.

They also ensure you get the full rebate for 
your premiums.

Ask us about the alternatives 
and regain your freedom of 
choice and full value from 
your dental dollars.
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